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North American Energy Standards Board

1301 Fannin, Suite 2350, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

January 5, 2006
TO:
NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) Members and Interested Industry Participants
FROM:
WEQ Coordinate Interchange Business Practice Task Force (CIBP)
RE:
Request for Informal Comments on R05001 Coordinate Interchange Business Practice - Comments due January 27, 2006
DATE:
January 5, 2006
Dear NAESB WEQ Members and Interested Industry Participants,

The WEQ Coordinate Interchange Business Practice Task Force (CIBP) requests comments on the R05001 Draft Coordinate Interchange Business Practice, located on the NAESB website at http://naesb.org/pdf2/weq_cibp010506clean.doc.  (A redlined version of the draft standard showing changes made at the October 31, 2005 and December 8, 2005 CIBP meetings is located at http://naesb.org/pdf2/weq_cibp010506redline.doc.)  This version of Coordinate Interchange seeks to update the original Version 1 standard (R03013), as well as incorporate the changes made to Coordinate Interchange during the “Version 0” process.  Although the CIBP Task Force requests comments in general on R05001 Draft Coordinate Interchange Business Practice, the task force asks specifically for comments on which portions of Appendices A-E should remain in the commercial standard, and which portions should be considered by NERC for the NERC Coordinate Interchange standard currently being drafted.  Comments should be addressed to, but not limited to, these items.  Please return any comments you have on the document to the NAESB Office (naesb@naesb.org or 713-356-0067 fax) by January 27, 2006.  If you have any questions or need further assistance, feel free to contact the NAESB Office at 713-356-0060.

Supporting documentation is located on the NAESB WEQ CIBP Task Force page http://www.naesb.org/weq/weq_cibp.asp.  

